January 24, 2024
Dear Mr. Clerk and Council Colleagues:
Please be advised that I am unable to attend today’s City Council meeting.
Please note: I'm traveling on a trip to Israel with leaders throughout the United States.

My staff will be in attendance, and I will review the tape of the meeting when it becomes
available.

Sincerely,
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Ed Flynn
Boston Councilor, District 2



